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March 27, 2018 
 
Councilmember Herb Wesson, Chair 
Rules, Elections, Intergovernmental Relations, and Neighborhoods Committee 
Attn: Richard Williams 
 
RE: COUNCIL FILE TRANSMITTAL 
 
On March 27, 2018, the Economic Development Committee considered a Resolution (Blumenfield - 
Krekorian) relative to urging Kaiser Permanente and Service Employees International Union United 
Healthcare Workers West (SEIU - UHW) to discuss, in good faith, a mutually beneficial strategy to 
preserve and grow good-paying jobs that provide the best healthcare services and programs for the 
people of Los Angeles, Council file No. 18-0207. After consideration, the Committee moved to adopt 
the Resolution. 
 
This file is now transmitted to the Rules, Elections, Intergovernmental Relations, and Neighborhoods 
Committee. 
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Legislative Assistant  
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MEMBER   VOTE 
PRICE:   YES 
BUSCAINO:  YES 
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